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It was with pleasure that the Board, was enabled to augment the
pastors salary by $50, making it $950. for the year, and with the 
expectation that during the coming year they may be able to 
out the recommendation of the Presbytery, by making it $1 
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, . . annual, eleven regular,
and six special meetings during the year, apart from several joint 
meetings in reference to the proposed new church, and the transfer 
of the property from St. Paul’s Church.

The Board of Management, on their own and the Congregation’s 
behalf, desire to take this
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opportunity of placing on record their 
thanks to St. Paul’s Church members, not only for the annual 

grant tnat has been placed at their disposal for so many years, but 
also for the transfer to us of the whole property known as Victoria 
Chapel, land and buildings, for the nominal sum of one dollar, to 
be used by Victoria Church as their future place of worship, under 
certain stipulations, agreeable to all parties concerned.

To Dr. Barclay and his Kirk-session we feel more than grate­
ful for their deep interest in all that concerns us, and for their 
kind and encouraging words from time to time, when 
them, for counsel and advice.
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The Board of Management consists of 
Samuel Nick le 
W. F. Robinson, ..
H. N. Chauvin, ..
Ewan Ramsay,

Chas. A. Smart.
Donald McNab.

.. Chairman.

.. Secretary.

.. Financial Secretary. 

.. Treasurer.
Stephen Jones. 
John Irvine.
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Sunday-School.—It is true saying that the Sunday school is 

the nursery of the Church. It has been so in our experience, for we 
now enjoying the fruit of years of patient labour among the 

young, in carefully training them for the higher duties of the Christian 
life and in helping to make them useful members of the Church.

The Mission School which opened on the 12th of August, 1866, 
with 12 scholars and 2 teachers, now numbers 286 scholars and 32 
teachers, with an 
and 26 teachers.
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average attendance for the past year of 231 scholars

Our Missionary contributions less than in the preceding 
year, amounting to $123.38. Of this amount $14.86 was handed to 
the Schedule Committee, for distribution among the Schemes of 
the Church.
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